
The Highlight of our Industry

As your professional self-regulatory licensing
body, we recognize that our Association is
home to some of the most skilled
cosmetology professionals in the country.
Knowing that, we want to spread the word
and highlight the amazing work that our
members are doing!

Introducing our newest segment, Member
Spotlight, we aim to showcase the
exceptional talents and achievements of our
cosmetology professionals. Through this
initiative, we strive to celebrate the dedication
and creativity of our members, fostering a
sense of community and inspiring others
within the industry.

Want to be featured in next month’s
newsletter? Please send an email to
generalinfo@canb.ca and tell us about your
accomplishments and notable
achievements.

We look forward to celebrating YOU!
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211 New Brunswick — New
Resource Alert

At CANB, we believe in the importance of
industry support and take pride in serving as
a valuable resource library for our members.

As a newly appointed 211 Champion, your
Association is pleased to introduce you to this
newly available resource. 

Whether you or someone you know need help
finding food, housing, financial assistance,
mental health support, employment support,
support for seniors, winter clothing, and/or
shelter, 211 New Brunswick is a valuable
resource that you can use or share with
clients and/or loved ones who may be going
through a hard time. 

For information and/or referral to
government, health, community and social
services, call 2-1-1, search nb.211.ca, or email
211nb@findhelp.ca. 211 is free, confidential, and
available 24/7 in 150+ languages to connect
you to local community support.

Join us in
contributing to the
growth of our
industry support
network!

mailto:generalinfo@canb.ca
mailto:211nb@findhelp.ca


Office: 220 Whiting Road, Fredericton, NB
Telephone: (506) 458-8087

Toll-Free: 1 (800) 561-8087 (NB Only)
Fax: (506) 458-1354

Email: generalinfo@canb.ca

The CANB would like to
remind you that the 2024
April license renewal will be
accompanied by a slight fee
increase. This fee adjustment
was approved during our last
AGM to further support the
services provided by your
Association.

License Renewal
Reminder

Working with a wide variety of demographics,
cosmetologists have a rare insight into the needs of their
most vulnerable clients. Indeed, as trusted confidantes, they
have the opportunity to play a crucial role in enhancing the
physical and mental well-being of their clients.

The CANB is partnering with the New Brunswick Department
of Health in inviting you to a focus group on January 23,
2024, at 6:30 pm to discuss your experience in working with
seniors (age 65+) and other vulnerable groups. The GNB
wants to understand it can best support CANB members
address the needs of that demographic and want to gain
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How to Reach Us

Join the Conversation

insights into the observations and challenges
encountered by beauty professionals when serving
senior and vulnerable clients, both within the salon and
in client homes.

Interested in participating? Sign up here.

If you have any questions, please contact Louise
Lockhart, Public Health Nurse, at
louise.lockhart@gnb.ca

https://forms.office.com/r/WRr35pfz7W
mailto:louise.lockhart@gnb.ca

